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Monday 19th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Re: School Trip to See "The Boy at the Back of the Classroom" at Lyceum Theatre Sheffield 
 
We are delighted to inform you of an upcoming school trip to see the production of "The Boy at the 
Back of the Classroom" at Lyceum Theatre in Sheffield on Wednesday 6th March 2024. This trip 
coincides with World Book Day and the UKS2 Canon text for the Spring Term. The students have been 
thoroughly enjoying reading "The Boy at the Back of the Classroom" every day and have been actively 
engaging in writing closely linked to the themes within the book. We believe that experiencing the live 
production will further immerse them into their learning journey. 
 
Details of the trip are as follows: 
 
Date: Wednesday 6th March 2024 
Venue: Lyceum Theatre, Sheffield 
Show Time: 1:30 PM - 3:30 PM 
Return Time: ETA of 4:40 PM however we will update parents accordingly.  
Cost: £12 per student 
 
Please note that this contribution is non-refundable and voluntary. However, in the event that we do 
not receive sufficient funds, we may regrettably have to cancel the trip and refund all contributions. 
We kindly request that payment be made online through the My Child At School platform. We 
understand that not all parents have internet access, so our office staff will also be available to accept 
payment by debit/credit card either at the office window or over the telephone.  
 
To secure your child's place on this trip, please ensure payment is submitted to us by Monday 4th 
March this can be found on MCAS under the trips tab and available trips. By paying for your child to 
attend, you are giving your permission for them to participate in this trip. 
 
The pupils will be eating their lunch before they depart. Therefore, we kindly request that you provide 
them with a packed lunch. Alternatively, they can order a packed lunch from the school kitchen to eat 
before they depart. 
 
A text message will be sent when we arrive back at school, so children can walk home if they have 
permission as per the usual school day.  
 
We believe that experiences like these greatly enrich our students' learning and we encourage 
participation from all students. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the trip, please do not 
hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss Higginson  
Assistant Headteacher  
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